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Monday 6th December 2021. 
Dear Parents/Carers,                                                            
 
Reception will be having their Christmas party on: 
 

Friday 17th December from 1.00pm-3.00pm 
 

• On the party day children can arrive in their party clothes. This can be a 
Christmas jumper if they would like to wear one. Children should also wear 
sensible shoes as they will be playing organised party games and going outside 
for playtimes as usual. 

 

• Children still require a packed lunch or school dinner for that day because their 
party will be in the afternoon so they will only need a couple of party snacks 
Please make sure that all snacks do NOT contain any nuts due to allergies 
Please also label your child’s name on the snacks and place in a container or a 
plastic bag in your child’s school bag. 

. 

• We will provide the paper plates and drinks for the children. 
 
 
Please ask if you have any questions regarding the arrangements. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Smith 
EYFS Leader   
      

 


